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The long days of June are 
here! 
Unfortunately, this year, June 
has brought a great deal of 
stress to people who live along 
the shores of our lakes and 
creeks.  Let us remember them 
in our prayers, and, in whatever 
capacity we are able and 
whatever way is appropriate, let 
us offer our help. 
 
 
Office Administrator Away 
June 7 - 29 
Due to the absence of Anette 
Engel, our Office Administrator, 
church office ours will be 
curtailed.  The only fixed times 
will Monday mornings, 10:00 
a.m. to Noon for Mellow 
Monday, and Thursday 
mornings, 9:00 a.m. to Noon 
when Pastor will be preparing 
the bulletins. The one exception 
to this will be June 8, when 
Pastor and family will be on 
their way to graduation events 
for Aidan.  That week, bulletin 
preparation will take place 
Wednesday morning. 
 
 
PLURA Picnic June 11 - You 
are invited! 
PLURA stands for 
"Presbyterian, Lutheran, 
United, Roman Catholic, 
Anglican".  This year the "PUA" 
(St. Andrew's Presbyterian, 

Penticton United, St. Savour's 
Anglican) part of PLURA in 
Penticton have gotten together 
to organize a picnic at Manitou 
Park in Naramata.  They are 
extending an invitation to us to 
join them.  A BBQ lunch will be 
provided, so there is a charge 
of $6 per individual or $15 per 
family.  As the organizers need 
to know how many are coming, 
we will have to get the 
information to them by 
Wednesday, June 7.  Please 
sign up on the signup sheet 
and pre-pay the money to 
Pastor Curtis who will pass it on 
to the appropriate person. 
(Note: Pastor Curtis will not be 
able to be there as he has a 
memorial service at ORLC that 
afternoon.) 
 
 


